
Date: Mon, 28 Jan 2002 15:19:35 -0800
From: Institute Urban Ecology <iue@groupwise.douglas.bc.ca>
To: limnes@chebucto.ca
Subject: cyclopoida

Hello, this is Greg Norton from the Institute of Urban Ecology again. I 
am
also interested in using a photo of a cyclopoid copepod I found on your
website in the same power point presentation that I would like the
chironomid photo for. Please let me know,

 thank you.

Greg Norton
Institute of Urban Ecology


